
 Hello Students, 

 Welcome to third grade! My name is Mr. Lazicky and I am excited 
 to be your teacher this year. I am really looking forward to meeting 
 you. 

 Here is a little about me! This is my 7th year at HES and my first 
 year teaching third grade. I grew up in Hillsborough and I also went to 
 HES for third grade! In my free time I enjoy playing basketball and 
 walking my adorable pug named Zoey. Mrs. Lazicky and I enjoy 
 traveling, swimming and spoiling Zoey with treats and trips to the park! 
 I cannot wait to get to know you as well. 

 Parents, take a moment to check out the third grade supply list. 
 We will need these items as soon as possible as we spend the first few 
 days setting up for the year. Please reach out to me with any questions. 
 I am looking forward to a fantastic year! 

 See you in 3rd grade! 

 Sincerely, 

 Mr. Lazicky 


